
 
 

All posted notices are also available on the Court’s public website at www.mied.uscourts.gov. 
 

Notice from the Clerk                                                                                                                             January 17, 
2025 

UNITED STATES DISTRICT COURT 
FOR THE EASTERN DISTRICT OF MICHIGAN 

 
             

 

 
 
 
On Tuesday, January 21, 2025, all court offices within the Eastern District of 
Michigan will be closed. 

 
In case of emergency, call (313) 202-6458. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
*************************** 

 
Kinikia D. Essix 

Court Administrator / Clerk of Court  
 
 

http://www.mied.uscourts.gov/

